
Letter: Kirkwood workers help
at Bread & Broth
To the community,

On  May  8,  Emily  Davis,  Kirkwood  Mountain  Resort  Human
Resources  supervisor,  experienced  her  first  Adopt  A  Day
volunteer stint at a Bread & Broth Monday meal. 

“It was such a wonderful and fulfilling experience giving back
to the community like this,” was Davis’ description of setting
up and serving a healthy and hearty dinner to grateful guests.
 “This was our first time here and we are all sincerely
impressed by the quality of service and immense dedication the
team here has. Thank you all for all you do.”

The B&B volunteers are dedicated and hardworking, and they
thoroughly enjoy having AAD sponsor crews join them who are
just as hardworking and dedicated as they are.  On May 8 the
Kirkwood AAD sponsor crew included Davis and fellow Kirkwood
team members Greg Carlson, senior HR manager; Elizabeth Day,
recruiting manager; and Rebecca Del Pozo, recruiter. B&B would
like to thank this crew for their incredible assistance and
acts of kindness to all of the evening dinner guests.

Thank  you  also  to  the  Vail  EpicPromise  Grant  Program  for
funding the AAD hosted by Kirkwood Mountain Resort on May 8.
The EpicPromise Grant Program is responsible for funding many
wonderful  programs  in  the  Lake  Tahoe  south  shore  and  B&B
appreciates being one of the recipients of grant funds which
sponsors monthly Adopt A Days throughout the year.  

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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